From: The Garners
To: "Adrian Humphries"

Cc: "Mapua Community Association"

Subject: RE: TASMAN DISTRICT COUNCIL - LATEST UPDATE RECOVERING FROM THE EFFECTS OF CYCLONES FEHI &

GITA

Attachments: <u>image002.jpg</u>

image003.png image004.png image001.gif

Dear Adrian

Thank you very much for your excellent update.

The MDCA have suggested that hard copies be available in local libraries for residents without access to computers. This is likely to be a bigger group than normal since some will have lost their computers in the floods and aftermath of these events.

Will your report be posted on the TDC website?

Kind Regards Mary Garner Secretary.

Mapua & Districts Community Association

C/- Mapua Hall, 72 Aranui Rd, MAPUA

Secretary Mary Garner

Ph. 03 5402853. Cell. 0210469626

Email: info@ourmapua.org

MDCA Membership \$5 per person per year (1 July to 30 June)

Internet banking NBS $03 - 1354 - 0356471 - 00$ then email your name, address, email address and phone number to <u>info@ourmapua.org</u> so we can update our membership list. Type "Assn Membership" in the subject
line.
Facebook. https://www.facebook.com/pg/MapuaCommunityAssociation/about
Cash. Leave envelope at Mapua Hall office marked: MDCA Membership, Attn: Treasurer,
Please include your name, address, email address & phone numbers.

Share with your friends to help us shape the community we live in and love!

We try to keep our Association membership details as up to date as possible. If you have received this email and you are NOT an Association member, or if you prefer not to receive further Association emails, please advise me so we can remove your name from our records.

From: Adrian Humphries [mailto:Adrian.Humphries@tasman.govt.nz]

Sent: Friday, 23 March 2018 5:22 PM

To: EOC Recovery 1 < EOC.Recovery2f4f9d@tasman.govt.nz>

Subject: TASMAN DISTRICT COUNCIL - LATEST UPDATE RECOVERING FROM THE EFFECTS OF

CYCLONES FEHI & GITA

Good Afternoon All,

I hope you are all making some progress.

A fairly lengthy update on what is happening and some information you may find useful.

If you need to get hold of us, please contact the recovery team via the Council Service Centres or out of hours service, to ensure we get your message recorded appropriately.

All the Best

Adrian

Adrian Humphries

Regulatory Services Manager **DDI** 03 543 8423 | **Mobile** 027 246 1207 | <u>Adrian.Humphries@tasman.govt.nz</u>

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ



This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete.